
Visual Arts Class 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

     This year as we navigate our way through several safety and health protocols, sharing art supplies 

may become a bit of a challenge.  For this reason, it would be extremely helpful if your child were able 

to bring their own set of certain items with them when they come to art class. These items include….. 

1. Colored pencils or crayons 

2. markers  

3. Scissors 

4. Glue stick 

5. Pencil 

6. Eraser 

7. Black marker 

       I recommend keeping these items in a large plastic bag or container with their name on it to keep in 

their general classroom, and when they are traveling to art class they can bring it with them and leave 

with them.  

     Also it would be wonderful if anyone could make some donations to Visual Arts.  If you could send 

your student with some of the supplies listed below, I would be ever so grateful and thankful!  Please 

make sure it says For Art Room/Etter so that it will get to me.   

1. Gallon sized Ziplock baggies 

2. Shoe boxes 

3. Construction paper 

4. Q-Tips 

5. Paper plates 

6. Paper lunch bags 

7. Egg cartons 

8. Glue sticks 

9. Popsicle sticks 

10. Coffee filters 

11. Straws 

12. Black sharpies 

13. Markers 

14. Colored pencils 

15. Tissue paper 

16. Baby wipes 

Thank you so much,  

Haley Etter 

Visual Arts 


